
 

 
 

 
 

 

Development Plan 
From: 
To: 
Subject: Re: Bracknell Forest Council: Event reminder 
Date: 02 August 2021 11:03:49 

CAUTION: This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments. 

Hi, the only comment I have to make about the Plan is that no recommendations are shown 
for the three junctions into the proposed 235 properties in Hayley Green. What are the road 
improvements, traffic lights, chicanes, or speed humps? 
Also as the Bracknell road is sparsely populated, surely a second access rather than via 
Cricketers lane would make sense. 
Also the Forest road is now continuously busy and adding cars from 235 properties is 
never going to improve matters. Despite a 30 mph speed limit, it is still frequently plagued 
by boy racers and bikers. 
Hayley Green Lane is barely wide enough to take traffic, especially when the Play 
School is opening and closed every day during term time. 
And finally, how can any member of the general public be expected to read and even 
understand a document and comment  on one as technical and lengthy as the 
Published Consultation Plan. If I worked in a Planning Industry it would make sense. Why 
on earth isn't a simplified version published so that Jo Public can understand what is 
planned? 

On Sun, Aug 1, 2021 at 3:14 PM <consult@objective.co.uk> wrote: 

Dear 

This is a reminder e-mail to inform you that you have yet to respond to the Warfield 
Neighbourhood Plan - Focused Consultation event. This will be available for you to 
view and comment on between the following dates: 

Start date: 28/06/21 10:00 

End date: 09/08/21 17:12 

Please select the following link to view this event: 

https://consult.bracknell-forest.gov.uk/kse/event/36319 

If the link appears to be broken, please try copying the entire link into the address bar on 
your web browser. 

This e-mail has been automatically generated by the Consultation software. 

The information contained in this e-mail or in any attachments is confidential and is 
intended solely for the named addressee only. Access to this e-mail by anyone else is 
unauthorised. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the administrator and do 
not read, use or disseminate the information. Opinions expressed in this e-mail are those 
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https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fconsult.bracknell-forest.gov.uk%2Fkse%2Fevent%2F36319&data=04%7C01%7Cdevelopment.plan%40bracknell-forest.gov.uk%7C0f9fcc46bb9343d4a6d208d9559cd1cd%7Cf54c93b70883478fbf3d56e09b7ca0b7%7C0%7C0%7C637634954293646519%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=0xmlIMIIlgTPkLHOEVTYu5brTrW%2Bv7O0Lh9usKdaE0M%3D&reserved=0


of the sender and not necessarily the company. Although an active anti-virus policy is 
operated, the company accepts no liability for any damage caused by any virus 
transmitted by this e-mail, including any attachments. 




